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This seems like a blanket expectation that may prove redundant and time consuming if an 
individual has had great first hand apprenticeship with a skilled contractor. 
I've studied and instructed on many levels across many professions. I think some individuals 
can benefit from this expectation but it shouldn't be a requirement. 


